
English 

This term, we will be be using Talk for Writ-
ing  to focus on descriptive writing through a 
warning tale ‘I’ll Take You to Mrs Cole!’ by Ni-
gel Gray. During our Destination Reader les-
sons we will be looking at all of the different 
question types through the book ‘Fantastic 
Mr Fox’ by Roald Dahl. 
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Science 

In Science, we will be looking at “Animals  
including humans”. We will focus on different 
bones in our bodies, x-rays and food and  
nutrition. There will be lots of opportunities 
for hands investigations. 

 

Computing 

This term, we are using a new programme 
called Scratch. We will explore and research 

endangered species.  

French 

This term, we will be learning to identify the 
facial features and learning to identify  

members of their family. 

Attendance 
 

We take attendance very seriously at St Paul’s.  
Please ensure your child is in school every day and 
on time. Registers are taken at 8:50 every day and 

any children who enter the classroom past 9:00 
are marked as late. Children are collected from 
the Harbour playground (3JB and 3AY) and the 

middle playground (3EL)  at 3:10  

Please make sure the children have the correct 
uniform and have warm clothing when it is cold. 

General Information 

 
Staff: Mrs Lewis, Miss Yates, Mr Barrett and Mr 

Heys 

Mrs. Bennett, Mrs Hodgkins & Miss  Langham 

PE Kit: Your child will need their PE kit every week. 
PE is on a Monday and Tuesday. 

Reading Record Planner: Please ensure this is 
brought into school daily and that your child has read.  
Children are expected to read at least 4 times a week  

and that the reading record is signed. 

PSHE / Equality and Diversity 

Our JIGSAW topic for this term is ‘Being Me in 
My World’. This will cover areas such as: our 

achievements, obstacles for learning and  
explore our learning charter.  

RSHE 

This term, we will be learning about ‘feelings’. The 
children will exploring their strengths, setting  
aspirational goals for themselves and learning 

about self esteem. 

Theme 

The children will be learning about Endangered  
turtles in Florida and discussing environments as 
part of our  Geography learning journey. 

R.E.—In  R.E. we will be looking at God and the  
creation story . 

PE– We will be focusing on  badminton skills &   
Outside Adventure Activities 

Art– Sculpture and drawing skills. 

Music– Composing /preforming and playing  

Maths 

During the term, we will be doing a range of  
mathematical activities. This will include number 

work such as place value. 

Please support your child at home by revising the 
2x, 5x, 10x tables. 

As part of their homework, Children should be 
practising times table rock star 4 times a week and 
do work set on “My Math’s” Logins will be 

sent out this week.  
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